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DIAGNOSTIC TESTS - V III ANTIBODY 

We have discussed rminute of 16 January with the dry, 't ter to send to 
pharmaceutical firms who are likely to want to market diagnostic test for 
HTLV III antibody in the UK. We agreed that any reference to the Blood 
Transfusion Service should not be included. It would be sufficient to mention 

the NHS. I was content with Dr Dixon's suggestion that the firms should also 
be asked to inform us of any approaches they had already made to individual 

Regional Transfusion Directors or others. 

We also discussed whether or not any reference should be made to tests not 
( being accepted in the UK unless they had FDA approval and decided that such 

stipulation might not act in Wellcomes best interests in the short term. FDA 
approval was in any case/be one of the factors to be considered in any 

ey  evaluation. 
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